
 

 

 

 

 

Dear State Water Board Members, 

 

As Tahoe Keys homeowners we would like to voice our endorsement of the use  

of approved pesticides for the purpose of ridding our waterways of invasive  

weeds.   

 

We support the amendment, unanimously passed by the Lahontan Water Board,  

for this limited use of pesticides in the hopes of dealing with this costly, 

ongoing challenge to the Tahoe Keys and Lake Tahoe.  

 

Thank you all for your consideration in this very important matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Peter and Vikki Grant 

1990 Aloha Drive 

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 
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